
 

 

16 February 2017 

Dear Parents, 

  I am writing to inform you that we will be holding a meeting for all year 5/6 parents 

on Thursday 2nd March 2017 at 6pm. The meeting will cover the following programme: 

1. Format of KS2 SATs Tests (changed in 2016) and timetable for test administration in May 
2017 
 

2. Introduction to Y6 Manor Adventure residential trip  - aimed at parents of Y5 and Y6 pupils 
 

At this point parents of Y5 pupils will be able to leave as the following item relates only to trip arrangements for 

this year’s Year 6 Manor trip. 

 

3. Arrangements and advice for this year’s Manor trip (parents of Y6 pupils only). 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Chris Penn 

Headteacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Meeting for Year 5/6 Parents Thursday 2nd March 6pm – Please complete and return 

I/we can/cannot attend the above mentioned meeting for: (please tick as applicable) 

1. New format of KS2 SATs Tests/timetable (Year 5 & 6)                   ………………………. 

2. Introduction to Year 6 Manor Adventure trip (Year 5 & 6)           ………………………. 

3. Arrangements and advice for this year’s Manor trip (Year 6)       ………………………      

 

Signed ……………………………………………(Parent/Carer)                            Date………………………   

Child ………………………………………………                                                      Class …………………….. 


